
April Newsletter

Phonics-
Students will continue to 
practice sentence formation, 
sight words, and building CVC 
words. Please practice the 
weekly sight words with your 
child. 

Reading-
Our themes this month are “Learning How to 
Be Yourself”. Students will read and discover 
that it is more fun to be yourself then imitate 
someone else.  

Please read with your 
child every night. Ask 
them questions from the 
story to help improve 
their comprehension. 

Math-
We are starting a new unit “Sorting and 
Surveys”. Students will be making a 
representation of a set of data. They will also 
be conducting and carrying out data 
investigations. Students will be skip counting 
by 2’s and 5’s. 

Important Dates-
April 7th- School Resumes
April 8th- Spring Pictures 
sent home
April 27th- Board Meeting


